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Words from the Pastors  
 

ñPeople go out to their work and to their labor until evening. O Lord, how manifold are your 

works! In wisdom you have made them all; the earth is full of your creatures.ò Psalm 104: 23-24 

September brings with it the wonderful Labor Day weekend. Labor Day weekend is set apart to 

give laborers rest. For many Labor Day weekend is the last chance to get away before the crazi-

ness of the Fall season arrives. Here at Advent, from now until the end of the year there will be 

plenty of ministry opportunities. Here are just some of the events coming up in September (You 

can read more about them throughout the newsletter):  

¶ Choir practices begins September 5  

¶ God's Work, Our Hands weekend is Sept. 8 & 9  

¶ Sunday School and confirmation classes continue throughout September  

¶ A new Adult Sunday school class begins Sept. 16 

¶ Yard Sale is September 29  

¶ The Advent Prayer ADVENTure new year is beginning 

¶ New Food, Fellowship, and Fun groups will begin again 

Looking ahead to October: Blessing of the Animals service, Advent's Annual Trunk or Treat,    

2nd Annual Oktoberfest, Joint CSRA Reformation Worship, and more. 

Keep checking Advent's website and Facebook page for more updates and activities. September 

will be a month full of wonderful opportunities to grow in faith and service. This is a blessed time 

of the year when we recommit ourselves once again in love and service to our Lord. May Godôs 

blessings be with you as we continue to Grow Together in God's Grace.  

In Christ's Love, 

Pastor Jason and Pastor Andrea 



Sunday, September 2nd  

15th Sunday After Pentecost 

9:30 a.m. Worship & Holy  

Communion 

10:45 a.m. Coffee & Treats,  

Confirmation & Sunday School   

 

Sunday, September 9th  

Godôs Work. Our Hands. Sunday 

9:30 a.m. Worship & Holy  

Communion  

10:45 a.m. Confirmation &  

Sunday School  

Godôs Work. Our Hands 

Potluck Brunch 

 

Sunday, September 16th  

17th Sunday After Pentecost 

9:30 a.m. Worship & Holy  

Communion  

10:45 a.m. Coffee & Treats,  

Confirmation & Sunday School   

 

 

 

Sunday, September 23rd  

18th Sunday After Pentecost 

9:30 a.m. Worship & Holy  

Communion  

10:45 a.m. Coffee & Treats,  

Confirmation & Sunday School   

 

Sunday, September 30th  

19th Sunday After Pentecost 

9:30 a.m. Worship & Holy  

Communion  

10:45 a.m. Coffee & Treats,  

Confirmation & Sunday School   
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I hope you had a great summer; (itôs all gone now except for the weather.) 
Iôm looking forward to a great year here at Advent and with the choir. 
Choir Practice will be Wednesday evenings from 6:30pm to 7:30pm. We 
would love to welcome new singers in all sections, but especially need ten-
ors and basses. Our first practice is September 5th. If you are interested, 
please just come; there is a place for you!  

 

We are also planning an inter-generational Christmas Program with scrip-
ture readings anthems and carols. This will involve the Choir, children, and 
youth. The  Choir will be starting to practice for  this program soon.  

Blessings!,  

Melinda East 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FIRST CHOIR PRACTICE 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 5th 

6:30pm - 7:30pm 



Godõs Work.  Our Hands. 

 September 8 th and 9th  

Godõs Work Our Hands Projects  

Coordinator for all indoor activities Sat. & Sun. - Mary Filpus -Luyckx  

Saturday morning ð 8 am ð meet for prayer, pick up water and snacks  

and go to project sites return at noon for lunch  

 

Augusta Canal Cleanup - Clean up the Fish camp Trail (located one mile walk 

down main trail from Savannah Rapids Pavilion) - Coordinators:  

Lynn Reed, Marcy Jimenez, Pastor Andrea 

 

Advent Playground ð Power wash playground equipment, trim trees, clear out 

yard debris - Coordinator: Pastor Jason 

  

GAP Ministries Painting - Paint the short hallway upstairs to office and conference 

room, the small bathroom upstairs and all the doors on the hallway.   

- Coordinator:  Paul Filpus-Luyckx 

 

Family Promise ð Provide cleaning at the family promise house.  - Coordinator:  

Nancy Tokarska 

 

Community Garden (Saturday and Sunday) ð plant fall crop, plant fig seedlings, 

mulch, setup composters, fill raised/elevated gardens. - Coordinator:  Jim Smith 



Inside projects in Adventõs fellowship hall ð Saturday 8:00 until 1:00 and 

Sunday after church  

Lunaõs Book Rescue ð We will sort them by age group in preparation for giving 

them away at Trunk or Treat - Coordinator:  Amy Smith 

 

Friendship and bead bracelets ð Sat. or Sun. ð make bracelets for òDelivering a 

Nation: Making a Global Impactó ð they support education for women and  

children in Liberia,  Africa - Coordinator:  Samantha Jimenez 

 

Grits ð Repackage into serving size bags for GAP Ministry - Coordinator:   

Sister Barbara Lee 

 

Toiletries ð Package into sets for GAP Ministry - Coordinator:   

Sister Barbara Lee 

 

Inside Service Projects - Coordinator:  Mary Filpus-Luyckx   

Cut up magazines ð cutout pictures and words from magazines for use in Art 

Therapy Collages at Anchor Hospital in Atlanta 

Cards and notes ð write notes and/or make cards for the housebound at Advent 

and sex-trafficking survivors at Wellspring Living in Atlanta 

Make plant markers for community garden 

Saturday only - Maxwell House ð make 50 bag lunches ð bake cookies,  

make sandwiches and fill bags 

If you are unavailable but would still like to contribute, there is a donation list of items 

that you can pick (just like VBS) near the signup board.  T-Shirts are still available. 
 

 

Godõs Work.  Our Hands. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday, September 8th: Gods Work. Our Hands. Projects 

Sign-up on the sign-up sheets in the narthex 

 

Sunday, September 9th: Gods Work. Our Hands. Projects in the 

Fellowship Hall 

 

Sunday, September 23rd: Stars and Strikes 12pm - 3pm 

Bowling, arcade games, pizza - $9 donation 

*You may play laser tag for $7 and/or bumper cars for $4* 

 

Sunday, September 29th: Church Yard Sale 7am - 1pm 

(Please come and help!) 

 



ADVENT BOOK CLUB 2018ð2019 

Meetings are on the 4th Monday of the month at 7:00pm unless otherwise noted.  

     

Join us on Monday,  September 24th at 7:00pm in the Adult 

Sunday School Room as we meet to discuss the book,   

òThe Rosie Project,ó by Graeme Simsion. 

 The Discussion Leader for the evening will be Mary 

Filpus-Luyckx,  and Patty Williams is providing refreshments.   

All are welcome! 

 

 ADVENT BOOK CLUB SCHEDULE 2018 - 2019 

DATE BOOK AUTHOR LEADER HOSTESS 

     

9/24/18 The Rosie Project Graeme Simsion Mary Filpus-Luyckx Patty Williams 

10/22/18 Erotic Stories for  

Punjabi Widows 
Balli Kaur Jaswal Lillian Zamecnik 

Essaf 

Mary Filpus-Luyckx 

& Donna Meisner 

11/26/18 
Penguin the Magpie 

Cameron Bloom & 

Bradley Trevor Greive 
Ulrike Beck Ingrid Zamecnik 

1/28/19 The Ed of Your 

Life Book Club 
Will Schwalbe Jackie Voss Susan Ditslear 

2/25/19 Your favorite 

childhood  book 

 
Ingrid Zamecnik Betsy Walker 

3/25/19 Quiet, the Power of 

Introverts in a World 

That Canõt Stop Talking 
Susan Cain Gayle Ricklefs Jackie Voss 

4/22/19 The Wonder Emma Donoghue Martha Ostendorff Jan Lamke 

5/27/19 Before We Were Yours Lisa Wingate Mary Suprek Pat Grim 



     Adventõs Yard Sale 

      2nd Annual Advent Yard Sale 

      Saturday, September 29th 

      7 AM ð 1 PM 

      Rain or Shine 

 

Advent Yard Sale will be held in the comfort of the Fellowship Hall 

All proceeds will be donated to the Youth at Advent and ELCA Disaster Relief 

Sponsored by the Service Ministry 

 

Mark Your Calendar for September 29th! 

How Can You Help? 

Donate your unwanted stuff 

Sign up to help set up, run, take down afterwards, and to transport unsold items.   

Pick-up trucks needed! 

Setup and pricing will begin Thursday, September 27th and Friday, September 28th 

Sign Up Sheets for ways to help will be on Sign-Up Central! 

 

See Nancy Tokarska for any questions! 



 

 

 

If you would like to participate during the Sunday Worship Service, 

you can serve in one of the following ways: 

Assisting Minister, Lector,  

Communion Assistants, 

Usher or Greeter. 

Advent Prayer ADVENTure  

2018 - 2019 

The Prayer Adventure assignments can be picked up in the Library. 

Thank you in advance for participating in this wonderful and holy ministry. 

 
Advent Lutheran Church is 
blessed to have the gift of 
trained Stephen Ministers.  

 
Stephen Ministers provide 

compassionate, confidential care on a one to one basis. A Stephen minis-
ter is paired with a person in need, by Pastor Andrea and trained Stephen 
leaders, with the help and guidance of the Holy Spirit. This paring is confi-

dential as is the story and issues of the person receiving care.  
 

If you are going through a difficult time and would like the help and care of 
a Stephen Minister, please contact Pastor Andrea, the church office, or a 
Stephen Minister (they wear Stephen Minister lapel pins each Sunday). 



 

New Adult Sunday School Class  

Beginning Sunday September 16th 

Led by Tom Alderson 



September 5 - Ginnie Frabizio  

September 7 - Carole Hope  

September 7 - Susan Ditslear  

September 7 - Kate Peterson  

September 8 -  Heather Herrmann  

September 10 - Ken Voss  

September 15 - Joe Pravato  

September 15 - Laura Moran  

September 16 - Linda Lawrence  

September 20 -  Billie Zimmerman  

September 21 - Emerson Johnson 

September 23 - Ray Schneider  

September 24 - Jamie Sadenwasser  

September 26 - Mike Teffeteller  

September 27 - John Burnette  

September 27 - Jim Plumley  

September 1 -  Joe & Maria Pravato  

September 5 - Paul & Angie Hubble  

September 7 - Ken & Jackie Voss  

  September 8 - Don & Mable Plueger  

September 12 - Billy & Karen Smith  

September 12 - Ted & Karen DeVilbiss  

September 23 - Jeff & Robin Keller  



A New Road 36 

Camp Kinard  
6053 Two Notch Road  

Batesburg -Leesville, South Carolina 29070  
October 5 -7, 2018  

  

A New Road offers a weekend of support for women and men who have been 

widowed within the last five years. It is a seminar held at Camp Kinard on the first 

weekend in October each year.  

 

Participants attending receive support as they hear the stories of team members 

who are farther along on the grief journey. They replenish emotional energies 

through devotional periods and opportunities for spiritual growth. They receive 

informative grief coping skills and legal guidance on topics such as Social Security, 

wills, probate and other financial matters from professional presenters. A panel of 

young people who at an early age lost mother, father or both will share their  

coping skills. 

GriefShare Program  
 

Aldersgate Methodist Church will host GriefShare program for any grief no mat-

ter how long it has been. Starting Sunday Sept 9th at 4pm - 6 pm in their media 

room located in the Family Life Center.  You can go on line to Griefshare.org to 

register. 

 

They will meet for 13 consecutive weeks with this faith-based program.  A $20 

workbook highly suggested but is not required.  There are no other costs associ-

ated with this grief support group. 

 

For further information contact Ann Simon  706-910-7534. 



Blessing of the Animals 

Saturday, October 6, 2018 

11:00am 

Sign-up Sheets will be available  

For Oktoberfest & Trunk or Treat 

Friday, October 19th, 6:30pm 

Join us, if you dare for another 

Trunk or Treat Event at Advent 

Saturday, October 27, 2018 

At 2:00pm - 4:00pm 



 

 

ADVENT HAS A NEW ONL INE GIVING OPTION   

 

TITHE.LY  

 

 

Tithe.ly on its website lists its purpose as: "Tithe.ly exists to help the local church thrive by 

providing mobile giving and church engagement apps that connect with people on the go. We 

also love to share church giving research and answer questions church leaders have about mo-

bile giving."  

 

You can visit adventaugusta.org and click on the online giving tab to learn more about this new 

giving opportunity.  

 

Along with being able to accept VISA, MasterCard, Discover & American Express payments, 

there are fees associated with these types of transactions. The fees that have been negotiated 

are less because of a deal with Tithe.ly and the ELCA, but there are still fees nonetheless.  

 

The nice thing about using Tithe.ly is that these fees are less than we had before with our pre-

vious online giving company and with Tithe.ly, there is an option for the giver to pay the fee. 

 

 To avoid paying fees altogether, we still encourage members to give their offering on Sunday 

mornings or to mail/drop off your offering to the church office.  

 

One way many of our members have changed the way they give, as good stewardship, is by 

using their own bankôs online bill pay option. This method uses your own bank account to add 

Advent as part of your Bill Pay. Your bank sends a  check to the church right from your ac-

count with no fees. This way, even if you cannot be at worship on Sunday morning, your 

pledge to God through Advent can still be given which truly benefits the mission and ministry 

at Advent.   

 

So why online giving on our website?  

 

Having an online giving option allows for the church to have a mobile presence and an option 

for those who want to give outside of Sunday mornings.   

 

However you give to the glory of God at Advent, we thank you for your faithful stewardship! 

Your gifts truly go to help wonderful ministry happen at Advent Lutheran Church.   Thank 

You! 



Advent is trying a new way for us to keep connected 

and communicateétext notifications. 

More and more schools and businesses are using tex-

ting to get out important information and reminders to 

their clients. Pewinternet,org reports that 95% of Ameri-

cans use a cell phone of some kind. Sending out a text from Advent to the whole 

congregation will allow us to give reminders of upcoming events and important in-

formation directly to you. By signing up and using the Remind service, you will have 

complete control to opt in or out of using this service. (You can also opt to receive 

the same information via email notifications.)  

We will still use the previous forms of communications i.e.: phone tree calling, 

email, newsletters, bulletin boards, bulletin announcements and weekly worship 

announcements. .  

We are hoping that this new way of communication will help us stay better con-

nected as the body of Christ.  

Here are the instructions on how to sign up:  

 


